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To: The Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services providers and consumers  
From: Kylee Hope, Director, Bureau of Rehabilitation Services 
Re: Public Hearing – State Plan for Vocational Rehabilitation Services for 2015 
Date: May 15, 2014 
 
The Division of Disability and Rehabilitative Services (DDRS), Bureau of Rehabilitation Services (BRS) 
invites the public to share comments regarding DRAFT revisions to the Indiana State Plan for Vocational 
Rehabilitation Services (VRS). 
 
The draft copy of the VRS State Plan is available for review online at 
http://www.in.gov/fssa/ddrs/4205.htm.  
 
Comments may be emailed to Kathy Sodeman at  Kathy.Sodeman@fssa.IN.gov, or mailed to the Bureau 
of Rehabilitation Services, MS 20, P.O. Box 7083, Indianapolis, Indiana 46207-7083 or faxed to 317-232-
6478. Kathy Sodeman may also be contacted for additional accommodations or assistance.  
 
All comments must be received by Friday, May 30, 2014. 
 
 

North -  
Monday, 5/19/14  
10:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. (EST) 
Saint Joseph County Library – Main Branch 
Dickenson Conference Room 
304 S. Main St. 
South Bend, IN 46601 
American Sign Language Interpreter Available 
 

Central- 
Monday, 5/19/14  
9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. (EST) 
Indiana Government Center South 
Conference Center, Room 4  
402 W. Washington Street  
Indianapolis, IN 46207 
American Sign Language Interpreter Available 
 

South - 
Monday, 5/19/2014 
12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. (EST) 
WorkOne Southwest 
1500 North Chestnut Street 
Vincennes, IN 47591 
American Sign Language Interpreter Available 

Conference Call 
Wednesday, 5/21/2014 
10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (EST) 
Call-in Toll Free at (877) 422-1931 (enter 
Conference Code 5096611778). Accessible through 
Video Remote Services and CapTel Relay for 
individuals who are deaf or hard of hearing. 
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